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Lewistown, MT----A public access road into the North Moccasin Mountains, above Kendall 
Mine, may be closed periodically through September and October because of logging activity 
associated with a Bureau of Land Management (BLM) timber sale.  
 
Heavy truck traffic is expected and access may be blocked by equipment or decked logs at any 
point along the road; often with little notice. Although the road will remain open to foot traffic, 
pedestrians are encouraged to avoid logging activity.  
 
The road, which enters Mason Canyon above the Boy Scout Camp, was recently constructed as 
part of the timber sale and such road closures are authorized by the BLM when necessary to 
accommodate resource management activities.  
 
Questions about this road should be directed to Brad Eckert or Bruce Reid (BLM foresters) at 
538-1900. 
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